THIPH

HARARE INSTITUTE OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Centre of Excellence in Public Health Informatics, Research and Training

Dear Student

We have received the March 2023 exam timetable today. We are concerned that
the IT Practical will be held on Monday 06 March. This will greatly
inconvenience you, but there is no alternative.

Further we have not yet received your statements of entry therefore, you do not
have candidate numbers as yet. We have been promised to receive them
tomorrow, Saturday 4 March.

Considering the above we urge you to be calm and focus on making plans to be
on campus on Monday 6 March to sit for the IT practical exam. Find attached
timetable for March 2023 exam.

We sincerely apologise for any incenveniences.
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